
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

February 27, 2024 
 

Outbound Club Outbound club is ready to resume meetings this week on Thursday in room 232 at lunch. We are looking 
to start planning for this years spring back country hiking trip. That is Outbound Club in room 232 on 
Thursday at lunch. 

JEDI Hey Invaders, the JEDI team is meeting tomorrow at lunch. Come join us, to plan ways to help our school 
celebrate diverse cultures and work against racism. New members are welcome -- the JEDI team stands 
for Justice, Equity, Diversity & Inclusion Team. We are open to ALL students and a great opportunity to 
develop your leadership skills.  
 
Come join us this Wednesday at lunch -- that's TOMORROW. Bring your lunch and join us in Room 133 
(across the hall from the office) at the start of lunch. 

Pink Shirt Day Hi Everyone, Wednesday, Feb. 28 is Pink Shirt Day. We wear pink shirts to bring awareness to anti-
bullying. Pink shirt day was initiated following a student being bullied for wearing a pink shirt to school. 
Wear your pink proudly on Wednesday and support anti-bullying initiatives.  

Badminton Attention all badminton players: There is a meeting at the beginning of lunch in room 255. As well, this a 
reminder of the badminton practice in the large gym for those players not attending the tournament. 

Christian Club Are you a believer in Christ looking for fellowship with other believers? 
Are you a new Christian with questions? 
Are you curious about God? 
Christian club welcomes you! 
Join us on Wednesday in room 241 at lunch.  

Spoken Word / 
Poetry Club 

Calling all poets, spoken word artists and wannabees: there's a new club coming to Innisdale!  
 
Come to room 216 on Thursdays at lunch (starting this Thursday) to have fun with rhythm and rhyme.  
 
No experience necessary.  

Guidance Hey Invaders, 
 
It’s time to get your course selections done. Please log in to your grade’s google class to refresh yourself 
on how to get into your myblueprint account and GET EM DONE, chums! 
 
There will be Guidance Counsellors in the Career Centre ready to help answer questions you have every 
day next week. Pop in and see us. 
 
Let’s dig in Invaders. They are due on February 26th.  

math 
department 

Reminder for all students who signed up to write the grade 9, 10 and 11 math contests from the University 
of Waterloo. The contest is written Wednesday Feb 28th from 8am till 9am in the Library Presentation 
Area. Be on time. Let your teacher know you will be absent from class. 

Math 
Department 

University of Waterloo Grade 12 Euclid Math Contest. Sign up through school cash on line. See the 
bulletin board across from room 236 for more info. Last day to sign up is Feb 29th. 

  
 


